
 

 
 
To: All California Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: Underwriting Department 
Date: May 10, 2018  
Bulletin No: CA 2018-03 
Subject: Coceptive Credit Union 

All WFG agents and operations are instructed not to accept any orders or close any 
transactions involving the following persons, entity or property, without the written approval of a 
WFG Underwriter: 
 
Coceptive Credit Union 
 
There are concerns about potential issues based on a Cease and Desist Order, issued on April 
26, 2018, by the California Department of Business Oversight. 
 
If you have any pending transactions involving any of the above, or if you recently closed any 
transactions involving this entity, please contact your WFG Underwriter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: This Bulletin should not be interpreted as reflecting negatively upon the character of an 
individual or entity mentioned herein and is for the sole purpose of establishing underwriting 
positions and policies reflecting WFG National Title Insurance Company’s best business 
judgment. The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees 
of WFG National Title Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. 
Disclosure to any other person is expressly prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG 
National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 
 
 


